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* E002/GR-13-868 Northern States Power Company d/b/a Xcel Energy
In the Matter of the Application of Northern States Power Company for Authority to Increase Rates
for Electric Service in the State of Minnesota.

Is the Company’s September 2, 2015 Compliance Filing properly before the Commission?
If so, should the Commission approve the Company’s September 2, 2015 Compliance Filing with
additional reporting requirements as recommended by the Department of Commerce?
If not, should the Commission approve the Company’s September 2, 2015 Compliance Filing with
the additional reporting requirements recommended by the Department of Commerce, except for
the Company’s interim rate refund plan?
Should the Commission approve Xcel’s plan for notifying customers about final rates and the
interim rate refund? (PUC: Harding)

File #: Details 2015-055, Version: 2

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission Printed on 6/11/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

